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Request: 

1. Why is North Tyneside Council not paying LRG or ARG grants to TAXI and Private 
Hire drivers/proprietors? 

ARG has been paid to licensed hackney carriage and private hire drivers in North 
Tyneside. 

2. Whom has made these decisions not to pay these grants? 

Please see response to Question 1. 

3. When was this decision made? 

Please see response to Question 1. 

 
 

 

 

 


